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Several events have taken place in March, including the Birmingham HamFest held on March 2 
and 3. The Society had 10 tables displaying clandestine radios, a cipher machine, antique radios 
including the recently purchased G & F Searchlight radio and selling surplus gear, books and 
magazines to the public to raise some money for the Society.   
 
A Forum on Clandestine Radios of World War II was presented by members Mike Lord and Rick 
Curl. It was well attended by 42 interested hams. Thanks to Max Maxfield for the use of the rare 
NEMA cypher machine in the Forum and on display at our booth. There will be more on the 
HamFest in the April Newsletter. 
 
The Eighth Annual Legends of Broadcast event will be on April 19, beginning at 10 a.m. at the 
Shop in Birmingham. There will be more on this in the April Newsletter. 
 
Also, in the April Newsletter, several radio restoration projects will be featured, highlighting the 
long-time family memories of these radios and excitement of having them play again. 
 
Finally, the Society lost a valued founding member several weeks ago when Marvin "Bill" 
Shepherd passed away. The remainder of this newsletter will be filled with stories and pictures 
of Marvin as we look back on his many contributions to our success.   
 
Thanks for all you do to support our Society! 

President Dave  
 (205) 999-7178 
johnelecco@charter.net 
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T H E   L I F E   O F   M A R V I N   ñB I L Lò   S H E P H E R D 
 

 

MARVIN "Bill" SHEPHERD--FEBRUARY 24, 1924 -- FEBRUARY 15, 2018 
 

 
Society President Robert Frye alongside Marvin Shepherd with some donated clock radios. Both proud founding 
members of the Alabama Historical Radio Society in 1989. 
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Marvin with founding member Don Kresge with the radio display at the Alabama Theatre. Marvin's restored 
Superflex radio is proudly shown in the center of the display. 

 
 

 
Marvin standing by another one of his outstanding radio restorations at the Alabama Theatre. 
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Marvin took pride in all of his restored radios. 

 
 

 
Marvin modified this coil winding machine to meet his production requirements. 
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Charles McCrary, President of Alabama Power Company, thanking Marvin Shepherd for the professional 
restoration work on Charles' RCA Radiola 60, behind them in the picture. 

 
 

 
Group picture with Charles McCrary, Dave Cisco, Marvin Shepherd and Tom Killian flanking the restored RCA 
Radiola 60. 

 
  


